From:

Glenn Robinson < GRobinson@arbormemorial.com>

Sent: To: September 29, 2018 9:28 AM Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Re Bill 55: A Bill To Consolidate Windsor West Hants

To Mr. Gordon Hebb, NS Legislature Executive Council Office

Dear Sir,

We are Hants West constituents living in the Municipality of the District of West Hants in Garlands Crossing NS.

My wife and I are solidly behind our council's, and the provincial government's, effort to consolidate the two local municipalities into one.

Further, we DO NOT support the motion that a plebiscite be held in December (or anytime) on this matter. It will be a waste of money as these events get little participation

And I believe especially so the last Saturday before Christmas.

Respectfully submitted,

Glenn and Elizabeth Robinson

Glenn Robinson | Para Funeral Assistant
R.D. Lindsay / Windsor Funeral Home | Arbor Memorial Inc.
194 King Street, PO Box 2218, Windsor NS CA, BON 2TO

T: (902) 798-2232 | F: (902) 798-2233 | E: GRobinson@arbormemorial.com | C:

